


















Buzz Buzz CNH!
How did the salt and pepper welcome all the guests? By saying: “Seasoning’s 
greetings!” Jokes aside, I hope this message finds you well. As we gear up for 
Thanksgiving, don’t forget to take time for yourself and your family. Here are some 
important updates:

● Applications are now open for the Translations, Communications, and Truly 
International Taskforces and the International Convention and International 
Membership Development & Growth Committees. Spread the word, and I 
encourage you all to apply here if you are interested. Apply by November 15th 
at 11:59 PM (your local time).

● Mark your calendars for our fourth annual Global Engagement Rally on 
November 18th at 4:00 PM PT. Get ready to dive into the worlds of service and 
diversity, uncover the 2024 ICON theme, and connect with Key Club members 
from around the world. Register here by November 12 at 8:59 PM PT.

● The best week of the year is just around the corner: Key Club Week! This 
November 6-10, Key Club members will participate in five themed days of 
service, appreciation, inclusion, and community, with each day helping to 
make Key Club a household name.

● Follow our Key Club International Board Instagram (@keyclub.iboard) for 
International updates and reminders from your International President, Vice 
President, and Trustees!

● Join me for virtual office hours on November 2nd at 5 PM PT!

Lastly, for my Trustee Challenge, since this month is all about giving back and 
expressing gratitude, I challenge you to take a moment to send a meaningful thank 
you to your friends, teachers, advisers, and/or officers, which is sure to brighten their 
day. Thank you for all of your dedication and hard work. Please don't hesitate to 
reach out if you have any questions, comments, concerns, or just want to chat.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfu3qehroTTbWRNxxlIgXkyImfjzfKI0sXJMFU2hi1snukcKg/viewform
http://ki.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0xMTI4NTEwNCZwPTEmdT0xMTgyNzkzMzgxJmxpPTEwNTEzMDkwNQ/index.html
http://ki.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0xMTI4NTEwNCZwPTEmdT0xMTgyNzkzMzgxJmxpPTEwNTEzMDkxMA/index.html
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73508027559?pwd=wz8Nj8itfpWdMWS0YqaBAaz22oK7uz.1




































If you want to learn more 
about..

● District Convention
● Why You Should Attend 

DCON
● How to Fundraise 
Go on the CNH Key Club 

Youtube and check it out!

____



____

You, as members, have the opportunity to be recognized for your hard work through 
awards and scholarships, attend educational workshops, and dance the night away 

at Governor's Ball. You also get to see your District Board retire and the elects get 
installed!

At District Convention, meet members from all across the district! You are also given 
the opportunity to participate in various ways: being a delegate and voting for the 

next term's district executives, joining the Create Media Team and capturing moments 
throughout convention, and so much more! 

There are many ways to gain support to attend District Convention: you can fundraise 
through local businesses or collaborate with your home club! Remember, the earlier 
you start, the easier it will be! 

WHAT IS DISTRICT CONVENTION?

WHY SHOULD YOU ATTEND DCON

HOW TO FUNDRAISE



GENERAL SESSIONS

WORKSHOPS

.. _________



RECOGNITION

SERVICE & KIWANIS EXPO

GOVERNOR’S BALL

.. _________



Similar to how Key Club International is one of the largest international 
service organizations for high schoolers, Circle K International is the world’s 
largest student-led collegiate service organization, with thousands of 
members on hundreds of campuses on five continents across the globe. 

● Began as a Kiwanis club 
service project to provide an 
opportunity for capable, 
ambitious, and worthy young 
men to acquire a college 
education 

● Focused on affording its 
members a useful training in 
the social graces of a 
well-rounded personality



Please provide a little information about 
yourself and what you do as Circle K 

Treasurer.

My name is Artur Gafurov and I am 
currently honored to serve as the District 
Treasurer for the CNH District of Circle K 
International. I am a first year student at 
San Jose State University studying 
corporate accounting and finance.  As 
District Treasurer, I hold the position of 
Chief of Finance on the District Board. My 
responsibilities encompass a wide range of 
financial and administrative tasks, 
including: Developing manuals and 
educational resources pertinent to the 
treasurer's role and fundraising, reviewing 
and approving vouchers for the district 
board, creating budgets for district events, 
ensuring proper allocation of funds, 
establishing a sponsorship program, 
facilitating communication with other 
Service Leadership Program (SLP) 
branches.

I am dedicated to maintaining the 
financial stability and growth of our district 
while fostering collaboration and financial 
transparency among our members and 
partners.

Why did you choose to serve in Circle K?

Having dedicated four years to Key Club, 
culminating in my role as Lt. Governor, I 
made a deliberate choice to continue my 
service within the Kiwanis Family. My time in 
Key Club ignited a profound passion for 
service, and I am committed to pursuing a 
path aligned with this passion.

What are you looking forward to in Circle K?

I am eagerly anticipating my journey in Circle K, and there 
are several aspects that excite me. Firstly, I look forward to 
participating in the fantastic array of events at various levels, 
from club and division to the district and international. These 
events provide incredible opportunities for personal and 
professional growth, and I'm enthusiastic about making the 
most of them.

Moreover, I am excited about the extensive networking 
opportunities within the Circle K community. Connecting with 
fellow Circle K members not only within our CNH district but 
also on an international scale and building relationships with 
our dedicated Kiwanians is something I'm truly looking 
forward to. This network will not only enrich my experience but 
also open doors to collaboration and learning.

Lastly, one of my primary goals is to make a lasting impact on 
this organization. I aim to leave a legacy of service and 
leadership behind in the years to come. By contributing to the 
betterment of Circle K and the communities we serve, I hope 
to inspire others and make a meaningful difference. I'm 
excited to embark on this journey of personal and collective 
growth in Circle K and am ready to embrace every 
opportunity it offers.



Please provide a little information about yourself and what 
you do as Circle K KFF Chair.

My name is Jessica Ryn and I proudly serve the CNH Circle 
K District as the Kiwanis Family & Foundations Chair. I 
attend the University of Nevada, Las Vegas majoring in 
Computer Science at the Howard R. Hughes College of 
Engineering. As chair, I lead a committee of members to 
educate our fellow Circle K members on how to better 
connect with the different branches of the Kiwanis family, 
as well as the history and importance of our foundation. 
Right now, my committee and I are preparing for Kiwanis 
Family month which takes place in November! 

Why did you choose to serve in Circle K?

I had previously served the CNH Key Club 
District as the Division 28 South Lt. Governor 
having been recognized with the Key Club 
International Robert F. Lucas award and CNH 
Distinguished Lt. Governor award. It 
motivated me to further my service as a 
servant leader and continue my journey 
within the Kiwanis Family. The connections I 
have built throughout the four years I had 
spent in Key Club are truly valuable to me, 
which is why I decided to choose the Kiwanis 
Family & Foundations committee.

What are you looking forward to in Circle K?

Although Circle K is pretty different from Key Club, that’s 
what makes me the most excited. I’m looking forward to 
experiencing the difference between the two branches 
and learning about what makes them unique from each 
other. Being in a new branch also means being able to 
meet new people! I love networking and surrounding 
myself with others that have a similar mindset as me. I am 
ecstatic to attend events ranging from the club to the 
district level, as it gives me the opportunity to potentially 
make new friends and discover more about our 
organization.

As for my duties on the district level, I am more than 
honored to have been given the opportunity to serve 
members of the CNH District once again. I am excited to 
see the impact that my committee will bring towards our 
district, and to work alongside the devoted individuals 
that make up my committee. I see Circle K as the door to 
new beginnings, and I cannot wait to see what is in store 
for this term. With all the leadership skills that I have 
developed during my time in Key Club, I strive to inspire 
others and not only witness how I will grow as a leader in 
service, but also how others will grow within our district.



A day full of adventure at a nearby college/university! Key to College 
features festivals of workshops and round table Q&A's for local Key Clubs 
and KIWIN'S to learn more about college and majors from current students. 
They are here to offer more perspectives about college and to build bonds 
within the Kiwanis family!

● lifestyle changes, college hacks, Circle K, and many 
other topics that will help you become ready for 
college!

● informative workshops, panels, open discussions with 
your group leaders, campus tour, service project, and 
much more!







CTC stands for Candidate Training 
Conference. It is an annual training 

event that occurs every year to 
prepare and inform prospective

Lieutenant Governor (LTG) 
candidates. It is also open to any 
Members who are interested in 
learning in-depth information 

about the responsibilities of an LTG 
and the election process.

What is CTC? 

Who should attend 
CTC?

Anyone interested in 
running or learning about 

the role of Lieutenant 
Governor should attend! 

Even if you are the 
slightest bit interested you 

should attend as it is an 
amazing opportunity to 

get inside knowledge and 
personal insight from LTGs!

For more information 

make sure to ask your 

LTG when your 

respective CTC is! 

Stay updated by 

following your 

division and CNH social 

media platforms!





Buzz Buzz CNH!
It’s spooky season!! Can you believe how 
much time has passed!? With Fall Rally 
season, the holidays approaching, and 
volunteer at an all time high, I hope all 
your clubs are thriving! Take advantage 
of all this spirit and passion and stay 
strong, almost half the term is done. 

With that being said, make sure to watch 
out for that post Fall Rally membership 
decline, and keep on a lookout for 
upcoming events and resources focused 
on member retention and engagement!

CNH District Membership Growth Committee
Chair Henrina Zhang | mg.chair@cnhkeyclub.org

Blossoming with Service, 

Buzz Buzz CNH!
It’s spooky season!! Can you believe how much time has passed!? With 
Fall Rally season, the holidays approaching, and volunteer at an all time 
high, I hope all your clubs are thriving! Take advantage of all this spirit and 
passion and stay strong, almost half the term is done. With that being 
said, make sure to watch out for that post Fall Rally membership decline, 
and keep on a lookout for upcoming events and resources focused on 
member retention and engagement!

Buzz Buzz CNH!



Member Survey Form
● Membership Growth Committee will be 

releasing a member survey form to gather 
data about the composition of CNH this 
month. From demographics to interest to 
feedback, the MG Committee would like to 
know CNH a little more, and see what we 
can do to cater to you, the members, 
needs. So make sure to keep a look out!!

Member Survey Form

CNH District Membership Growth Committee
Chair Henrina Zhang | mg.chair@cnhkeyclub.org







Check out cnhcyberkey.org for more information!



● Refer to the MRP checklist to keep 
track of your individual progress 

● Be sure to complete your event 
attendance before January 
○ MRP Deadline: January 31st 

● Club Secretaries are responsible for 
the recording of MRP, be sure to follow 
up with your Club Secretary 

● Singular events can count for multiple 
categories

● Take photography proof of event 
attendance in case
 of use 

Check out cnhcyberkey.org for more information!

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jBtLKWzcnPBpwlL9iJtTTYDG6yLQxILMEyWRf_J3uC0/edit#gid=1890289122


PIEPIE

International President
International Vice President
International Trustees

District Governor (DGOV)
District Secretary (DSEC)
District Treasurer (DSEC)
District Leadership Team (LT)
● District Committees
● District Editors



Available
Officer Positions 

International President
International Vice President
International Trustees

President
Vice President(s)
Secretary
Treasurer
Editor
Appointed Board 

- Club Committees

District Governor (DGOV)
District Secretary (DSEC)
District Treasurer (DSEC)
District Leadership Team (LT)
● District Committees
● District Editors

Lieutenant Governor (LTG)
Division Leadership Team (DLT)
● Division/Executive Assistants
● Division News Editor
● Division Committees







D22H

D8

D4E



D37W

D2
2H



D8

D13W D4C



D4W

D3N



















VIEW OTHER ISSUES OF THE 
DISTRICT NEWSLETTER ON 
ISSUU OR THE CYBERKEY!

ISSUU CYBERKEY

http://issuu.com/CNHKC
http://issuu.com/CNHKC
https://issuu.com/
https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/news/newsfeed



